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The Secretary,

An Bord Pleanala,

64 Marlborough Street,
Dublin 1

25" February 2014
Re: Cherrywood SDZ Planning Scheme
Dear Sir/Madam,

The National Transport Authority (hereafter referred to as the “Authority”) has reviewed the Dun
Laoghaire Rathdown County Council response, dated the 15" January 2014, to the request by An
Bord Pleanala on certain matters in the Cherrywood SDZ Planning Scheme.

The Authority is satisfied that the information contained in the Council’s response is consistent with
the Cherrywood SDZ Planning Scheme. The Authority reiterates its support for the proposals
contained in the Cherrywood Planning Scheme as they are consistent with the Authority’s objectives
in relation to the effective integration of transport and land use planning.

The Authority requests your consideration of the above comments.

Yours sincerely,

b G

Hugh}:reegan
Director of Transport Investment and Taxi Regulation




